
MOOT COURT SOCIETY    

CAMPUS LAW CENTRE    

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI              

    

NOTICE 

 
 
   Date: 23rd August, 2025    

Greetings from the Moot Court Society.    

This is to inform and bring into notice of all students that the Moot Court Society, 

Campus Law Centre has no affiliation to any candidate or group in the upcoming 

student body elections at the college. It is advised that students must refrain from 

believing in any form of association of the Society with events, workshops or sessions 

of unofficial and unnotified nature being conducted by the said candidates or groups. 

All legitimate information regarding moots, events, workshops, etc. being conducted 

by the society can be found on the official social media handles of the Society as well 

as on the official website of Campus Law Centre. 

 

Regards,  

 

Dr. Rubina Grewal Nagra 

Teacher Convenor 

Moot Court Society 


